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Friday	9th	July	2021	
	
Dear	Parents,	

Year	6	School	Journey	2022	–	reserve	your	child’s	place	now!	
	

	
We	have	arranged	to	take	the	New	Year	6	cohort	on	a	residential	activity	course	to	Culmington	Manor	Adventure	in	Shropshire.	The	school	journey	will	
be	from	Friday	13th	May	until	Monday	16th	May	2022.		
	
The	cost	is	£186,	which	includes	transport,	indoor	accommodation,	meals	and	all	activities	for	4	days	and	3	nights.	As	in	previous	years,	Chesterfield	
Primary	 School	 will	 be	 contributing	 to	 the	 cost	 of	 the	 transport	 and	 excursions,	 so	 this	 is	 already	 a	 subsidised	 price.	 The	 £186	 can	 be	 paid	 by	
instalments,	with	the	full	amount	due	by	the	end	of	February	2022.		
	
If	 you	would	 like	 your	 child	 to	 take	part	 in	 this	 school	 journey	please	 complete	 the	attached	 slip	 and	 return	 it	 to	 your	 child’s	 teacher	with	 a	non-
refundable	deposit	of	£50	through	ParentPay	by	Wednesday	21st	July	2021.	If	you	require	any	assistance	with	accessing	ParentPay,	please	speak	to	a	
member	of	 staff	 in	 the	Gate	Office.	 There	 are	45	 school	 journey	places	 available.	When	all	 the	places	have	been	 filled,	 names	will	 be	 added	 to	 a	
waiting	list.	
	
In	accordance	with	the	1996	Education	Act	we	have	to	ask	for	'voluntary	contributions'	towards	the	school	journey.		 In	the	unlikely	event	that	costs	
cannot	be	covered	by	contributions,	the	school	journey	will	be	cancelled	(in	this	event	all	monies	paid	will	be	refunded).	Should	the	trip	not	be	able	to	
go	ahead	due	to	COVID,	Manor	Adventure	will	 refund	all	monies	paid.	Likewise,	 if	an	 individual	pupil	 is	unable	to	attend	due	to	self-isolation	a	 full	
refund	will	be	given.	

	
We	will	be	holding	a	virtual	Parents’	Meeting	to	discuss	the	residential	trip	on:		
Wednesday	14th	July	at	2:15pm.		
Meeting	ID:	880	0819	2915	
Passcode:	379884	
This	will	give	you	the	opportunity	to	find	out	more	details	and	to	have	any	queries	answered.			

	
Yours	sincerely,	
Cristina	Jordan		
Deputy	Headteacher		
	

	

Culmington	Manor	School	Journey	May	2022	DEPOSIT	

I	would	like	my	child	to	take	part	in	the	School	Journey	to	Culmington	Manor	2022.	Please	pay	the	non-refundable	deposit	of	£50	and	return	this	slip	to	
your	child’s	teacher	by	Wednesday	21st	July	2021.		

Child’s	name:	________________________________	(Boy/Girl)	 	Class:	_______________________________	

Parent’s	signature:	__________________________	


